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State law requires Bristol Elementary School to submit a semiannual report regarding bullying 

incidents. There have been three cases reported since the midway point of the 2015-2016 school 

year. The students were spoken to separately and parents were contacted. Discipline for the 

aggressor was determined by the severity of what occurred. The aggressor was dealt with and 

disciplined appropriately. After issue was addressed there were no further incidents. The 

elementary continues making efforts to implement character education and classroom activities 

on the topic of bullying. We will also work to promote positive student interaction. 
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